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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 17, 2023  
    

LAFAYETTE UTILITIES SYSTEM BONIN REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT UPDATE 
 

LAFAYETTE, LA– Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) will be hosting a public open house on Monday, July 24, 
between 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at Lafayette Main Library, and a second public open house on Wednesday, 
July 26, between 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at South Regional Library to discuss LUS’s Bonin Redevelopment 
Project. 

LUS will present information about the comprehensive plan to demolish, remove, and redevelop the Louis 
“Doc” Bonin Electric Generating station with a modern, energy-efficient plant and state-of-the-art 
operations center. 

The events are FREE of charge; however, registration is recommended. 

For event registration, please visit:   

July 24, 2023, at Main Library 
301 W Congress St 
https://LUS-meeting-July24.eventbrite.com 
 
July 26, 2023, at South Regional Library  
6101 Johnston St 
https://LUS-meeting-July26.eventbrite.com 
 
LUS Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high quality, competitively priced 
services that exceed our customers’ expectations and contribute to the Consolidated Government to 
support other community needs. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Heidi Tweedel, Lafayette Utilities System Spokesperson 
337-291-5822 office | htweedel@lus.org  
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